
 

 
 

WATER SYSTEM MAINTENANCE NOTICE INFORMATION 
 

As of Monday, November 5, 2018 at 10:15 A.M., an All Clear has been issued 
for the following addresses: 
 
 7721 Tylersville Rd. 

 
If your address, street, or subdivision is affected by a Water System 
Maintenance Notice, you may ensure the safety of your drinking water by 
boiling it vigorously for at least one minute prior to consumption. 
 
When a Water System Maintenance Notice is issued, BCWS will update this 
list of the affected streets and house numbers. Notification is also given to 
customers by door tags. If it is not possible to deliver door tags, we will 
notify all local news media. 
 
For updated information, please call us at (513) 887-3066 or visit our website 
at www.butlercountyws.org and click on the "Water System Advisory" link. 
 


